
Browns Bay School 

Winter Hockey 2018 

 

28th February 2018 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Your child has expressed an interest in playing Winter Hockey for Terms 2 and 3.  

We play Year 3 to Year 6 teams on Monday 4pm-6pm at North Harbour Stadium, off Rosedale Road, North 

Harbour.  Games begin on Monday the 7th May and run until Monday the 3rd September. 

Practices will be at Sherwood Primary School, (40 Sartors Ave, Browns Bay) at their new undercover turf.  

Practices will be from 4.30-5.30 on Tuesdays -  ALL teams will need to practice at this turf on that day and 

time.  

The cost per child is dependent on numbers for each team but is usually around $150 for the season. 

Children are required to wear mouth guards, shin pads and have their own hockey stick.   

If you are able to help coach/manage your child’s team please register your interest below. The teams will not 

be entered unless they have a coach and or manager. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you 

Stacey Smith (TIC hockey) 

staceys@brownsbay.school.nz 

 

Please return this form to the Sports Slot in the office by Friday 16th March 

Browns Bay School 

Winter Hockey Permission Slip 

28th February 2018 

My child _________________________________Year __________________ Room______________ 

has my permission to play hockey for the winter season. 

 Yes (Tick) No (Tick) 

I am available to coach   

I am available to manage   

 

My child has had ______________ year’s experience playing hockey. 

Signed __________________________________ 

Please complete: 

Email: 

Contact Phone Number: 

Address: 

Child’s D.O.B: 

mailto:staceys@brownsbay.school.nz


 


